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Good afternoon Oak Run Families, 
 
Due to growing concerns regarding the COVID-19 Virus, Oak Run Elementary School has 
decided to close the campus until Tuesday April 14th.  Students will be placed on Independent 
Study during this closure and teachers will be sending packets home to all students with the 
exception of preschoolers.  For parents of preschoolers, please take this time to enrich your 
child at home. 
 
The district office will remain open during this closure from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm daily. 
 
School provided breakfast and lunch will be available to all Oak Run students who make 
arrangements by 1:00 pm the day prior and will be handed out at 8:30 am sharp curbside.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the main office. 
 
 
Thank you, 

Lynn Wilen 

Lynn Wilen - Principal 
 

   

 

 


